
From: Patricia Giles [trishjgiles@gmail.com] 
Sent: Sunday, 12 January 2014 5:13:45 PM 
To: Pittwater Council 
Subject: Rezoning Proposed. I would like to register my strong objection to the proposed rezoning [PP0007/13] for 6Jackson Road and 3,6,8,10 and 12Boondah Road Warriewood. Pittwater Council is proud of the open space gainded since Pittwater Council was formed. The rezoning to allow mixed use development is counter productive and will change the face of Pittwater forever.         Patricia Giles OAM  _____________________________________________________________________  This e-mail has been scanned for viruses by MCI's Internet Managed  Scanning Services - powered by MessageLabs. For further information  visit http://www.mci.com 


